
Letter to Residents & Members
September 9, 2018

Dear Lakeview Community, 

The Lakeview Community Association is a remarkable group of volunteers that dedicates 
their time to help create a sense of community by offering an array of classes, promoting 
recreational events, and regularly improving the park and our neighborhoods. Through-
out the years, the LCA has undertaken numerous ventures to help make our neighborhood 
vibrant, fun and worth getting involved in. The LCA was a major sponsor of the 
Lakeview Playground Enhancement project and we continue to work with the City of 
Saskatoon to ensure the beauty, safety and functionality of Lakeview Park. The LCA 
hosts an annual Family Fun Day in the park full of entertaining events for all ages. We 
have a fantastic group that truly work together to deliver classes for a diverse set of 
interests. We have diligently worked with both the public and catholic schools to 
establish a wonderful working relationship for which we have both mutually benefitted. 
We are also very excited to announce that the LCA has purchased the materials for an 
above ground skating rink that will be set up for everyone to use throughout the winter 
months. 

In all we do, our primary focus is to keep our costs as reasonable as possible. Our 
programs normally run at or even below cost as we are a non-profit organization. 
Importantly, we also try to keep our pricing for instructed programs consistent each year. 
We continually return any profits to the community through new programming, projects 
such as the new skating rink and being able to host an annual Family Fun Day in which 
all the activities are free of charge. We gratefully appreciate our members support by 
registering in our classes. It is the foundation to which our community association stands 
and for which we could not exist without. If you would like to be a part of this wonderful 
group please see our website (www.lakeviewca.com) for the vacancies we have along 
with our contact information and follow us on Facebook (www.facebook.com/



LCASaskatoon). 

Sincerely, 
Lakeview Community Association


